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Thank you for providing the Department with an opportunity to testify on S. 98. The Department 
recognizes and supports the bills effort to control prescription drug costs. The Department also 
supports the Green Mountain Care Board leading the work on this issue and does not believe 
the Department has a primary role in the scope of the bill.  
  
Please let me know if the Committee has any further questions.  
 
 
 


